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To: All Participants

From: Scott Curtin, Director of Public Works
Date: January 5, 2022

Subject: Intent to Award

Scoring Summary for the Request for Proposals (RFP) — Professional
Architectural, Mechanical and Electrical Engineering Services for Kenai
Recreational Center Improvement Project

The City of Kenai released a Request for Proposals on November 18, 2021 with
Proposals due on December 10, 2021. The following Proposals were received and
evaluated:

Burkart Croft Architects Score of 252.1 Costs $§ 99,458.80
BDS Architects Score of 233 Costs $ 127,999.00
K&A Design Score of 275.9 Costs $ 92,085.00

The City of Kenai Intends to Award to K&A Design as the successful highest scoring
proposer. | would like to thank all participants for providing a response, your time and
interest is greatly appreciated.

The City of Kenai will continue to forward new opportunities as they may arise. | can be
reached by phone or email if anyone has any questions.

Regards,

D ——

Scott Curtin
Director of Public Works
scurtin@kenai.city



